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October 7; 1983 -

l

Mr. Don Mitchell
324 Trailer '3
Bate 11e NW
P. O. Box 999
Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

Please find enclosed copies of the miscellaneous Kerr-McGee evaporation
pon, iesign reports and specifications I spoke with you about during
our telephone conversation of October 5, 1983.

Let us know if we can be of further assistance in your project.

Sincerely,
'
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Kent Breese
Environmental Scientist III
Uranium Licensing Section
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